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February 3, 2022 
 
Troy Davis 
Seattle Approves 
PO Box 22322 
Seattle, WA 98102 
 
Subject:  Receipt of Proposed Initiative Measure No. 134 

In re: approval voting for Mayor, City Attorney, and City Councilmember 
primary elections, proposed by Seattle Approves 

 
Dear Mr. Davis: 
 
This notice acknowledges the receipt and filing of your proposed initiative measure with the 
Office of the City Clerk on Thursday, January 27, 2022. Identification number, Initiative Measure 
No. 134, has been assigned to the proposed initiative measure. 
 
The submitted petition has been reviewed for compliance with the appropriate formatting 
requirements. As provided for in SMC 2.08, Initiative Petitions, and the City of Seattle Office of 
the City Clerk Initiative Petition Guide, the petition will be in acceptable form once the following 
edits are made to the final petition: 
 

1. SMC 2.08.010 states the petition shall be typewritten and in a readable font; 
the use of no less than 10-point font in all petition sections is recommended. 

2. The petition pages contain the warning language required by SMC 2.08.040 and  
RCW 35.21.005(2); a reorder of the text as prescribed by the code is recommended. 

 

Please be advised the proposed initiative measure was transmitted to the City Attorney’s Office 
for review and preparation of a ballot title. The Office of the City Clerk will be in contact with you 
in writing and by telephonic notification no later than the end of business on Thursday,  
February 3, 2022, for the purpose of transmitting the final ballot title. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the process, or the information contained herein, 
please contact me at 206-684-8361 or by email at monica.simmons@seattle.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Monica Martinez Simmons 
City Clerk 

mailto:monica.simmons@seattle.gov

